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TIBETAN PARLIAMENT-IN-EXILE
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Julian and Robin Hyde-Chambers November 3, 2021
12 Gloucester Court, Swan Street
London SE1 1DQ

Dear Julian and Robin,

‘We are deeply saddened to learn about the demise of your beloved father Mr. Riki Hyde-Chambers,
a very dear friend of Tibet.

On behalf of the 17th Tibetan Parliament in Exile and the entire Tibetan people, I would like to
convey my heartfelt condolence to you and your family.

Mr. Riki Hyde Chamber’s contribution to our cause is truly one of the most remarkable and
unforgettable achievements for us. He carried out the Tibetan movement in every possible way and
kept it alive within him until his last breath. We are very fortunate to have a staunch supporter and
friend like him in our movement. He will live on in our hearts.

For more than 50 years, Mr. Riki has wholeheartedly and practically supported our cause. We
Tibetans will always remember his long-standing support towards our cause, especially in the UK.
Our Parliamentarian delegation was always supported and facilitated by him whenever in the UK.
We are truly grateful for his contribution to our cause. It’s a huge loss for all of us Tibetans and the
cause for we have lost a true friend and supporter. He will be an inspiration to us and will remain
close to our hearts.

We pray for his swift rebirth and I send you and the entire family strength during this difficult time.
We are with you.

Warm regards,

Khenpo Sonam Tenphel
Speaker :
Tibetan Parliament-in-Exile

Gangchen Kyishong, Dharamsala-176215, Distt. Kangra (H.P.) India
Tel: (+91)01892-222481 Fax: (+91)01892-224593 Email: tibetanparliament@tibet.net




